
Dear parents/carers, 

           In Year 5, children are allowed to bring in a pencil case and 
stationery of their own that can be kept in their desks.  All equipment such as 
pencils, rulers, etc will still be provided by school but we understand that some 
older children like to use their own.   

Below is a list of the stationery that your child is allowed to bring in and use 
during lessons from September. 

• A pencil case (Not a massive one!) 
• A handwriting pen. (Not biro pens) 
• A pack of coloured pencils 
• A pencil 
• A rubber 
• A ruler 
• A pencil sharpener (which holds the sharpenings) 
• 4 different coloured highlighters 

 
We ask that children do not bring in unnecessary equipment - especially no felt 
tips, compasses, tippex, sharpies, toys or gel pens! We also request that 
children do not bring in anything that is too over the top from shops such as 
Smiggle as this stationery can be distracting for other children. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email Mrs Giles 
(vw42@coppice.worcs.sch.uk). 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs Giles, Mrs Blundell, Miss Franklin and Miss Whitehead 
 
 
 


